
Lowe’s Wong Junior School 

Annual Christmas Carol Service 

Southwell Minster 
Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th December 2023 

 

 

 

December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you know our matinee and evening Christmas celebrations this year are next week on: 

 

Wednesday 13th December at 2pm and 7pm 

Thursday 14th December at 7pm 

 

Wednesday – 2pm Matinee  

Following the matinee performance on Wednesday afternoon, we will bring all children back 

to school so we can dismiss them at the end of the day as normal.  If you wish to take your 

child home early, we ask that you collect them from their class once they have come back 

onto the school grounds.     

 

Wednesday and Thursday evening performances – 7pm  

Please could the children meet inside the Minster, behind the stage, for the evening 

performances. Children should arrive for approximately 6.45pm but please note that 

Evensong lasts until 6.30pm and we have been asked to avoid arriving before this finishes; 

also, none of our staff will be there to supervise before then.   

 

Children should be collected after the service from behind the staging area/from the stage, 

at around 8.00pm; all children must be collected from inside the building and their class 

teacher informed for safeguarding reasons. We are not able to allow children to ‘pop 

outside’ to see if parents are there to collect them. 

 

If your child has been asked to wear a specific costume, we ask that they come already 

dressed in it. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr T Buckley 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


